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 Dear Pastor and Prayer Friends,                                                                                          Oct/Dec 2018

1 Thessalonians 5:18 In everything give thanks: for this is the will of God in Christ Jesus concerning you. 

First, I want to give thanks to our perfect God for His watch care, protection, provisions and blessings He 

has giving to our family. During this time of year being thankful is something that is at the forefront of our 

minds as the holidays approach, but we need to be thankful everyday of the year. Maybe you can, along 

side of me, make it a priority during your prayer and quiet time with God everyday this year start off by 

thanking God for who He is and for what He has done for you and how He has blessed you. 

Our new little church Iglasia Bautista de Zacatecas is doing well. I can see some growth in the hearts of 

the people we have been ministering to since we have started the church and can also see the devil 

attaching as well. One of the people in our church is wanting to get baptized, but he is having opposition 

from his family and the catholic church. Catholitizim is very different here in Mexico. It is ingrained in their 

minds at a very young age. There is a lot of traditions they follow beginning very early in life and through 

their young adult life. When they get saved it is very hard for them to get away from those traditions and 

ways of worship. This man is having a hard time with his family and they say they will disown him as 

family if he is baptized into the Baptist church. This is very hard for the Mexican people because they are 

very family orientated. They are a very respectful people of their parents and do not want to be 

disrespectful to them. If you could please pray for this. It is one of our largest battles we face here in 

Zacatecas. 

As some of you may already know I have been battling some serious health issues. For the last five weeks 

we have been on the border of Texas having test run and seeing doctors and specialist. I have been 

having some symptoms of a very rare blood cancer, Polycithimia Vera. Finally, we have gotten all the 

results back from the test and we are Praising the Lord that it is NOT Cancer. I am still on the border of 

Texas being treated for my symptoms and we are waiting for the doctors to release me to go back to 

Mexico. We are praying this will be soon because we are eager to get back and continue the work God has 

for us in Zacatecas. Thank you so much for the continued prayers as we are praying for you all and your 

ministries there in the US.

  

In His Service 

            

            Alan Granger

1 Samuel 17:29

Bro. Alan Granger


